
 
AA-ISP’s Leadership Summit 2020 Statement - Coronavirus Update - March 3rd, 2020 
 

The Leadership Summit has been a critical part of our community’s development, networking and 

the exchange of ideas. We are committed to making this 12th annual event a big success in 2020. 

As of today, the AA-ISP still plans to host the #LS2020 event April 14th - 16th at the Hyatt Regency 

O’Hare in Rosemont, IL.  

We are aware of other conferences in our community that have modified their dates or made other 

arrangements. The health and safety of our community is our top priority and we are monitoring the 

COVID-19 situation carefully. Due to the Coronavirus situation evolving on a daily basis, the AA-ISP 

is considering alternative plans including rescheduling for a future date if the situation requires this. 

Our community will be notified immediately if we determine a change in date is required. 


